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Friday, 27th August 2021 

The life of the school 

We are pleased to announce 
that the majority of classes 
have now setup their See-
Saw page which allows com-
munication via school and 
home. 

Pupils should have returned 

home with a QR code that will 

allow access to the SeeSaw com-

munication page for their class.  

Class teachers, in time, will begin 

displaying pupil work on this 

page as well as providing com-

munication on the main timeta-

ble events for the week e.g. PE 

and information on other special-

ist subjects.  Please contact the 

school office if you cannot access 

your child’s SeeSaw page. 

A video guide on how to access 

your child’s page is available to 

view here.  We have also pre-

pared an information presenta-

tion on using Seesaw and a 

handy guide here. 

Parents are able to message the 

class teacher via this portal; how-

ever, teachers will not respond 

out-with the main school work-

ing hours.  Please continue to 

call, or email, the school office if 

your child is absent. 

For homework activities, Uryside 

School operates a preview learn-

ing approach and our homework 

policy is available to view here. 

Over the coming weeks, class 

teachers will post preview learn-

ing activities via Seesaw and 

these will mostly be posted on a 

Friday.  Preview learning helps to 

prepare the child, and is a guide 

for parents on what their child 

will be learning, in the week 

ahead. 

School Meals Page on Website 

Following all the school meals changes that have occurred, we have created a new page on the school 

website as a reference point for parents.  It can be accessed here. 

Please can parents discuss the school menu with their child to ensure they choose something they are 

going to eat. 

Parent Communication 
Seesaw Swings into Action! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B5U9k4DdpJ6r2h_b8GEPAmSx8-rfw_R2/view
https://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/Seesaw-for-parents-Nov-19.pptx
https://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/SeeSaw-Parent-leaflet-December-2019.pdf
https://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Uryside-Homework-Home-Learning-Policy.pdf
https://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/school-meals/


Inclement weather and Clothing 

A gentle reminder to please send your child/ren to 
school with appropriate clothing and footwear.  Even 
on days when the sun is shinning, a waterproof jacket 
in a school bag is highly recommended. 

Pupils in P1 and P2 may keep a change of clothing in 
their bag e.g. pants, socks, trousers as school supplies 
are currently running very low.  Teachers will inform 
parents when gym days are and pupils may wear PE kit 
to school on those days. 

Free online Counselling Support 

Kooth is a service for children and young people aged 10–18 years (up to 19th birthday) that offers a 

free online counselling and emotional well-being support service. It provides a safe and secure means 

of accessing support from a professional team of qualified professionals, as well as providing access to 

many self-help tools and content. To access please register using this link www.kooth.com  

Here is a picture of Valentina P2A with her sun-
flower that she grew at the end of P1.  It is 
twice the size of her and if you look closely it 
has a heart shape. 

Please continue to share achievements with 
class teachers as we’d love to share more on 
our school news 

Parents Portal 

Thank you to those who have already joined Parent Portal and successfully completed their Annual 
Data Check last session. It is that time of year again! Completing this online not only saves paper & 
printing costs, but of course means the information doesn't have to be manually entered by office 
staff at this busy time. It is vitally important that all parents connect to this, as in future Parent Portal 
will also be used for reporting absences, viewing report cards, parent evening appointments, paying 
for trips etc 
 
You can register at  https://parentsportal.scot/home/ 
 

We understand that many of you had problems when you tried to register,with information not 
matching the details we had on our records e.g. middle names etc and we are happy to help with 
queries, but if you still have difficulty click on this link and select Above Sections have not answered 
my query,  then select Contact Helpdesk: My govscot help desk 

http://www.kooth.com
https://parentsportal.scot/home/
https://tinyurl.com/65jsw4fs


Nut allergy Reminder 

We have identified that we have pupils in our school with nut allergies. Due to this, please can you en-
sure you do not send any products into school that contain nuts. This includes snacks that your child 
would have at break and contents of lunch boxes. Please be aware that a number of products contain 
nuts as an ingredient (eg Nutella products, some supermarket salads ) so please can you check ingredi-
ent lists.  

If your child has any allergies, or develops any new allergies, please contact the school office so we can 

update our details. 

 

 

Drop off/Pupil Collection Area Reminder 

As we move into week 3 and our pupils are now becoming more familiar with the new school routine, 
please can we ask parents to remain behind the pupil lines at the front of the school.  Adults should not 
be crossing the white line outside our dining hall unless they are dropping off or collecting pupils from 
nursery.   We are mindful of increasing COVID rates and figures within our local area and ask that all 
adults wear a face mask when on campus and do not approach our lines of pupils. 

We understand that some pupils still find the morning drop off arrangements difficult, we try to deploy 
as many staff as we can to assist pupils and parents.  Under special circumstances, arrangements can be 
made to support your child to enter the school in the morning, please discuss these with a member of 
staff. 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Stairway to Osprey Estate Open 

The pedestrian stairway that leads from 

the end of Peregrine Drive into the school 

grounds, via the multi-use area, will be 

open for pupils to use from Monday. 

The parent drop-off/meeting places re-

main the same but this can be used for 

any pupil that walks home or meets their 

parents further from the campus.  This is 

for pedestrian access only and not for the 

use of cyclists or scooters.  Thank you. 



Holiday Dates: 

Other Holiday dates available to view here. 

 

School Calendar for Session 2021/22 is now available 
to view here. 

Active Schools Programme—Now Live! 

Bookings for Inverurie Cluster Activities 
are now OPEN! Please head over to the 
website for more information and to 
book: http://bit.ly/ASInverurie “ 

18th–29st October Autumn Holiday 

18nd & 19th November Staff Inset Days – school closed to pupils 

22nd December – 4th 
January 2022 

Winter Holiday 

14th February Mid-term Holiday 

15th & 16th February Staff Inset Days – school closed to pupils 

4th – 15th April Spring Holiday 

2nd May* May Day Holiday 

2nd & 3rd June* Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Holiday 

6th June* Local Holiday 

1st July 2022 Last Day of the School Year 

Appearing on a Television Set Near You.. 

One of our families applied, via the recent advert on 

our newsletter, to appear in a new, upcoming TV show 

aired on CITV in November.  Two of our pupils will be 

appearing as superheroes to save 

the planet.  Watch this space...   

https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/schools/school-info/school-term-dates/
https://uryside.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/school-calendar-2021-2022-parents.pdf
http://bit.ly/ASInverurie
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/teddy-bear-crafts-tickets-167882026661

